
ALLENSPARK WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

Notice	of	Proposed	Rate	Increase	
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to C.R.S. Section 32-1-1001(2), the Board of 
Directors of the Allenspark Water and Sanitation District may fix or increase fees, 
rates, tolls, penalties, or charges for Allenspark Water and Sanitation District water 
deliveries and services provided to the District‚ its residents and property owners 
within the boundaries of the District. Such action is being considered by the Board 
of Directors of the District at a meeting of the Board scheduled for 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, September 9, 2025, at the Allenspark Firestation Community Room, 14861 
CO-7, Allenspark, CO. 80510 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any customer or other interested person may 
appear at said time and place for the purpose of providing input, comments or 
objections regarding any proposed rate or charge increase. Input can also be sent 
to allensparkwater@gmail.com. 

If unable to attend in person, please check the District website for a Zoom link that 
will enable customers to participate in the meeting on a personal computer, tablet 
or smartphone. 

 

 

Dated July 16, 2025 

ALLENSPARK WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 

Posted by Barry Mauerman, District Superintendent 

District website at: https://www.allensparkwater.org/ 
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